
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Objection to Another Gas Station in Borden
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:26:13 AM

 
 

From: Allison MacEwen 
Sent: Friday, July 7, 2023 11:27 AM
Subject: FW: Objection to Another Gas Station in Borden
 
 
 

From: Michelle Gallant [mailto:michellelynn.gallant@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Friday, July 7, 2023 6:41 AM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Objection to Another Gas Station in Borden
 
Hello,
 
It has come to the attention of Islanders, that D.P Murphy Inc. has put an application in to
IRAC to build a gas station in Borden-Carleton. 
 
Borden is a small community that already has three gas stations. There is no room for another
gas station in this community. I also feel if this does get approved, it will have a huge impact
on locally operated stations like Howatt's and Cerettis that have been serving the community
for years.
 
Another note worth mentioning is the entrance and exit of this development are both are on
Dickie road so the residents on Dickie Road will see a huge influx of traffic. 
 
Please reconsider this and take into consideration the impact it will have on other local
businesses and also to the residents of the community.
 
Thank you.
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